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PARENTAL INVITE 

TO 

NSPCC WORKSHOP 

'SPEAK OUT, STAY SAFE PROGRAMME' 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

 

As you are aware, the NSPCC are visiting school next week on Wednesday 

28th June to deliver assemblies and workshops to the pupils covering many 

aspects of staying safe in school, at home and online. 

 

As part of their programme, we would like to invite you to joint a parent 

workshop delivered by one of the NSPCC team. 

 

The workshop will run between 9:00am and 10:00am in school and is an 

opportunity to seek advice or ask questions. 

To gauge numbers please would you be kind enough to let reception know if 

you would like to accept the invitation. 

 

Thank you. 


